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NATIONAL GRID: On the morning of Sunday 14th April (2am) a very large load will be delivered to National Grid via our
estate. There will be temporary changes made to the gateway which we trust will not cause too much inconvenience. 
 
ESTATE GATES: The estate gates are now on summer opening times which means they will also be open on Sundays.
 
PARKING: Parking signs will soon be erected to remind EVERYONE working or visiting the estate where they are allowed
to park. Also, please do not park and overhang your vehicle from your forecourt into the road. 
 
STADIUM DEVELOPMENT: The haul road from Plough Lane to Riverside Road is now operational and the works traffic
operates within a one way system. A second opening onto Riverside Road from the new stadium will open soon. Work to
the stadium has been delayed until May/June and is due to complete in June 2020. Roadworks are planned for Plough Lane
from June which may narrow the roadway with knock-on effects.
 
ESTATE WORKS: Riverside Road is likely to have roadworks for a few days whilst UKPN improve their connectivity
between Riverside Yard and National Grid.
 
OTHER INFO: Remember that the high emission vehicle tax is now operational in central London.
 
EVENTS: 
Wimbledon Art Fair: Thursday 9th - Sunday 12th May (Wimbledon Art Studios)
Open Meeting: Thursday 10th October @ 9.30am (Malcolm Ryan Studios)
 

@garrattbusiness
www.garrattbusinesspark.com

BID Coordinator: Judith Roscoe (judithgbp@gmail.com)


